
 

 

FROM: STUDENTS’ ELECTORAL COMMISSION         DATE: 5TH JANUARY 2024 

TO: ALL STUDENTS                                                                REF: MUT/SEC/17/2024 

REF: TRAINING FOR CLERKS AND SECURITIES 

Students’ Electoral Commission wishes to notify all the qualified clerks and security 

personnel that the training will be held on Sunday 11th February 2024 at 2:00pm MLH2. 

This applies to both Main and Mariira Campuses' qualified applicants. 

Ensure punctuality and with you carry a notebook and a pen. 

NOTE: Any form of lateness will lead to replacement.  

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

SAMSON MWANGI 

SEC CHAIRPERSON 

 


